
Kawartha Lakes Splash Pads to remain

closed for now

Barbara-Ann MacEachern

Although the province has given the green light for pools and splash pads to reopen
in some regions June 12, those in Kawartha Lakes will remain closed for now.

“Our municipality will not be in a position to open anything on Friday, but pools and
splash pads are some of the recreational amenities currently being looked at by staff.
A detailed update of our service provisions moving forward will be provided shortly,”
says Craig Shanks, director of Community Services for the City of Kawartha Lakes.

The provincial government announced Phase 2 of Reopening Ontario in certain
regions, including Kawartha Lakes, June 8, including all swimming pools, wading
pools and splash pads.

Related Content

Regional Reopening: Here's the rundown of what to
expect starting June 12

Kawartha Lakes Splash Pads to remain closed for now https://www.mykawartha.com/news-story/10020280-kawartha-lakes-spla...

1 of 1 6/19/2020, 1:06 PM


